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NOTICE TO MEMBERS 

Suspension of Sports and Recreation facilities in the club 

to include all outdoor field areas of the club 

As part of the fight against Covid-19, your club like most other Sports Club 
in Hong Kong have joined the government’s call to suspend all Sports and 
Recreation facilities within the club since Wednesday 25th March. This is 
to conform with a just enacted policy on social distancing. We would like 
to take this opportunity to thank all members for the sacrifices made 
during this unfortunate period which we hope would end soon. 

We have been lucky so far that some members have been able to make 
use of our large grounds for running and walking exercises. Members are 
however reminded that the large field and parts of the area in front of the 
clubhouse include the hockey field and grass tennis court and if 
restrictions are put on our sports facilities these should also remain 
closed. The general committee did not think then that by keeping the 
grounds opened for members’ use could lead to a complication of the 
social distancing rules. But certain measures which come with the rules 
are not adhered to by members despite warnings given. To name a few: 
wearing of masks, keeping a safe distance, avoid groups of more than 4 
and no games of any kind to be played.  The general committee has been 
quite tolerant so far. However, with the possibility of a fine and jail time 
looming for the responsible person, it is decided that, with immediate 
effect and until further notice, members will not be allowed to use all 
outdoor field areas of the club.  

 

 

The General Committee of Club de Recreio 
26th April 2020      

 


